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The Center for the Arts and Humanities at Santa Clara University stands in solidarity 
with those rising up to call for an end to the long, ongoing, and destructive reality of 
racial injustice and white supremacy in the United States. We stand with them against 
hate, against racism, against inequality, against police brutality and impunity. And we 
stand in solidarity with Black faculty, students, and staff--always, but especially at this 
moment when racialized and heightened state violence adds to the burdens of grief, 
trauma, and vulnerability.  
 
 
Dennis Gordon (Political Science) 
Christina Zanfagna (Music and Ethnic Studies) 
Michelle Burnham (English) 
Amy Randall (History) 
 


